
August 22, 2024 

 

NOTICE TO ALL BIDDERS 

 

From: Javier Luna, PE – Director of Facilities, Planning, and Construction 
 Imperial Community College District 
 380 E. Aten Rd., Building 2000, 
 Imperial, CA 92251 
 
Re: CAMPUS SECURITY CAMERA REPLACEMENT PROJECT 

RFP No 24-25-01 
ADDENDUM #02 

 
This addendum forms a part of the contract documents and modifies the original bidding 
documents.   Addenda shall be noted as received and acknowledged on the Bid Proposal Form 
when submitted as outlined in the Bid Package referenced above. 

Document Additions, Revisions and Clarifications 

1. Notice to Contractors, Mandatory Job Walk, the District will be conducting a second 
mandatory job walk beginning at 10 AM on Wednesday, August 28, 2024.  Prospective 
Bidders are to meet at 380 E. Aten Road, Building 2000, Imperial, CA 92251.  Any 
prospective bidders whom attended the first mandatory job walk on August 14, 2024, 
need not to attend, as those prospective bidders will still be considered responsive for 
attending the first mandatory job walk.  If you have any questions, please email us at 
Construction-facilities@imperial.edu 
 

2. Bidders must submit any questions or requests for clarification electronically to the 
District by email to: construction-facilities@imperial.edu no later than 5:00 p.m. on 
Wednesday, September 4, 2024. 

 
END OF ADDENDUM NO. 02 
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